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News

Eller Comments on Need for FBAR Guidance 
Clarification

Jennifer Eller was quoted inthePension & Investmentsarticle, 
“Attorneys want FBAR clarification from IRS”,” by Doug 
Halonen published on August 11, 2009. The article discusses the 
IRS’Report of Foreign Bank and Financial Accounts form 
(commonly known as the FBAR) as it relates to pension plans.In 
the article, Jenny addresses the relief provided by the IRS and the 
need for additional IRS guidance to address issues specific to 
retirement plans.

View the Groom summary of the recent IRS guidance.
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